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Hi,
 
The County of San Diego is currently drafting comments regarding the CEQA guidelines 15 day
notice.

Would it be acceptable for the county to submit late comments beyond the July 20 deadline?
 
Thank you.
 
Timothy Vertino
Land Use / Environmental Planner
County of San Diego
Planning & Development Services, Advance Planning
5510 Overland Avenue Suite 310
San Diego, CA 92123
858-495-5468
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